
 

1 
 

GIFA and METEC Southeast Asia inaugural 
editions move to 5 – 7 October 2022 

 
Moving the exhibition from February 2022 to the later part of the year will offer 
better planning security and confidence for Thai companies and international 
exhibitors. 
 
The first editions of GIFA and METEC Southeast Asia will be further postponed 
to 5 – 7 October 2022. GIFA and METEC Southeast Asia 2022 will be held 
alongside the well-established wire and Tube Southeast Asia. The decision to 
move the trade fairs from the original February dates to the later part of the year 
was taken following in-depth discussions with partners in Thailand, together with 
domestic and international exhibitors. 
 
In light of the current COVID-19 situation in Thailand where Bangkok is marked 
as a dark-red zone and large scale events are still restricted for the foreseeable 
future, coupled with the varied quarantine requirements for returning international 
travellers, planning with any certainty and with confidence has been extremely 
challenging for exhibitors. 
 
GIFA and METEC Southeast Asia will co-locate with the well-established wire 
and Tube Southeast Asia exhibitions already into their 14th and 15th editions 
respectively. The synergies between GIFA and METEC Southeast Asia and wire 
and Tube Southeast Asia will continue to drive growth within Southeast Asia 
across a wide range of industries.  
 
The GIFA and METEC Southeast Asia team will reach out to all industry partners, 
stakeholders and participants regarding event logistics and planning. Participants 
may also contact gifa@mda.com.sg or metec@mda.com.sg for immediate 
assistance. 


